The visit to Khanya Lesedi was a day I'll never forget. It
was filled with fellowship and service.”

— Reggie Love
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Bridging Continents: How
Our Teacher Exchange
Program Transforms
Education for South African
Educators

Earlier this year, before our summer
trip to Africa, we had a successful
Educator Exchange Program here in
the U.S. In March of 2024, 11
educators from South Africa traveled
to the Bay Area and were placed
across seven K-12 public,
independent, and charter schools in

San Francisco, Oakland, and Palo
Alto.

Read the full reflection by Sanelisiwe
Mabaso on the blog >

Transforming Classrooms:
Two Weeks of Collaboration
and Workshops with South
African Preschools

In July, our Teach with Africa team
collaborated with Pride 'n Purpose
and Penreach Preschools in rural
South Africa, sharing creative ways
to enhance math, literacy, and play.

Through workshops and ongoing
connections, we're building lasting
relationships with educators—aget
the full story of this inspiring
Jjourney on our blog!




